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Hello, 

  My name is Kadavil Satyanarayan. Have been an Oregon resident since 1976. I 

practiced medicine for 30 years in Oregon before my retirement.  

I practiced in the field of Physical Medicine and rehabilitation.  

I am writing in strong support of SB 576. It would be a great boon for individuals with 

severe disabilities who need continued medical assistance to remain employed. 

A large number of individuals who have gone through extensive rehabilitation could 

enter the job market and become tax payers if barriers are removed. I believe that  

SB 576 would remove one such barrier.  It will greatly enhance the emotional and 

physical well being of individuals with disability.  

Thank you for your time. 


